
 
  

WEEK 
EVENTS 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 
At this time of year, our choir are very  busy. Last week they 
brought their Christmas cheer to the residents of Leycester 
House and this afternoon they will sing at Sunrise nursing 
home. Opportunities to perform like this are warmly  received 
by the local community  but they are also very valuable for 
building the confidence of our pupils. Many of the choir 
members are relatively young and the value to their self - 
esteem should not be underestimated. We are incredibly proud 
of all of our amazing choir members. 
Last week our children enjoyed wonderful pantomimes. Our 
junior children visited the New Vic Theatre in Stoke to watch 
‘The Prince and the Pauper’ while our infant children watched a 
visiting performance of ‘Jack and the Beanstalk.’ A great time 
was had by all and behaviour was excellent throughout both 
performances.  
 
This week it is our pupil’s turn to take part in re-telling the most 
famous of all stories - the Nativity. Years 1, 2 and 3 will perform  
their Nativity  in two identical services in Church from 2pm on 
Tuesday and Wednesday. We hope that this allows parents the 
chance to see their children without too much of a squash in 
the pews. It is always a challenge to put on Christmas services 
which cater adequately for demand within our restrictions of the 
church and school hall - but we will endeavour to do our 
best. Reception class and Junior nativities will follow next 
week. 
 
Thank you for your support with afterschool clubs and MOPs. 
Nearly all of our clubs are full to capacity each evening and it is 
a great testament to the staff who run the clubs. It is great to 
see so many children embracing activities at the end of a 
school day and enjoying the company of their friends. Parents 
are always so good at collecting pupils on time also. 
 
I would ask for your support in making sure that all children are 
here for a prompt 9am start each day. I completely understand 
when traffic can be difficult and hold you up on any given day 
without warning. However, through spending time on the gate 
in the morning, I do see pupils and parents who regularly miss 
the closing of the gates each morning by a few minutes. This 
can be quite distressing for the child and doesn’t make for a 
great start to their working day. Thank you for your support in 
this matter. 

 
I wish you a pleasant week ahead. The Christmas spirit has 
definitely arrived at Mobberley. 
Kind regards 
Damien Stenson 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE

ATTENDANCE 

GOOD TO 

BE GREEN 
VIP 
Values In Practice 

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Reception - Abbey C 

Year 1 - Ethan H 

Year 2 - Joseph W-H 

Year 3 - Pippa R 

Year 4 - Elliot W 

Year 5 - Christopher M-B 

Year 6 - Alana G 

 
All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last 
week. 

Reception ~ 98.62% 

Year 1 - 97.33% 

Year 2 - 98.67% 

Year 3 - 100% 

Year 4 - 99.68% 

Year 5 - 99.17% 

Year 6 - 96.67% 

 

Well done to Year Two and Year Three, our 

Key Stage 1 and 2 attendance winners, 
 

Reception ~ Gethin T 

Year 1 - William M 

Year 2 - Evelyn L 

Year 3 - Ruby S 

Year 4 - Connie H-N 

Year 5 - Oscar D 

Year 6 - Aiden M 

All of these pupils kept our Golden Rules last 
week. Beatrice E-J won a family ticket to Sea 
Life. Congratulations! 
 

Our VIP’s this week, proudly wearing the red 

sweatshirts for demonstrating our Christian 

Values, will be: 

Reception ~ Bella C  (Perseverance and 

Respect) 

Year 1 Jessica S  (Perseverance) 

Year 2 ~ Lacey L-T  (Perseverance) 

Year 3 ~ Amelia P (Respect) 

Year 4 ~ Eloise C  (Friendship) 

Year 5 ~ Cormac J  (Respect) 

Year 6 ~ Cameron B (Respect) 

 

Mallory with 313 House Points 

Wilfrid 235 

Green 228 

Griffin 226 

Well done Mallory !! 

9TH DECEMBER 2019 

TIMES 
TABLES & PEN 
LICENCES  

Congratulations to Leila C and Evelyn L 

who both achieved their Pen Licences.  



HYPl 

OTHER NEWS 
 

Upcoming Schedule of 

Events 

W/C 09/12/2019 

09/12/2019 ~ Infant dress rehearsal in St Wilfrid’s 

                      (am)    

                      Christmas Choir at Sunrise Senior  

                      Living (pm) 

                    ~ Knitting Club Lunchtime 

                    ~ Year 1 & 2 After School Multi Sports 

10/12/2019  ~ Year One, Two and Three Christmas  

                       Nativity Service , St Wilfrid’s 2.00pm 

                     ~ Ballet lessons before school 

                     ~ Year 5 Samba Drumming lunchtime  

11/12/2019  ~ Year One, Two and Three Christmas  

                       Nativity Service, St Wilfrid’s 2.00pm. 

                    ~ Infant Ballet before school  

                    ~  WFA After School Football    

12/12/2019  ~ Year 5 & 6 High Five Netball  

                        Tournament at Knutsford Academy 

                     ~ Tap lessons before school 

                     ~ NO NETBALL TRAINING  AFTER 

                        SCHOOL    

13/12/2019  ~ Junior Nativity dress rehearsal in St  

                       Wilfrid’s  at 9.30am 

                    ~ Class Christmas Parties in school  

 

W/C  16/12/2019 

16/12/2019 ~ Knitting Club lunchtime 

                   ~ Y1 & 2 Multi Sports After School 

17/12/2019 ~ Ballet lessons before school   

                   ~  Y5 Samba Drumming lunchtime 

                   ~ Reception class Nativity  9.30am in 

                      school hall.   

18/12/2019 ~ Junior Y4-6  Christmas  

                      Service, St Wilfrids , 6.30pm 

                    ~ Pupils Christmas Dinner 

                    ~ Wear you Christmas Jumper to  

                       School day   

                    ~ Infant Ballet before school  

                    ~ WFA After School 

19/12/2019  ~ NO NETBALL AFTER SCHOOL 

                    ~ Tap lessons before school 

20/12/2019  ~ School closes for Christmas 

 

06/01/2020  ~ School reopens 

 

 

  

 

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Used Stamps 
Now your festive post is starting to arrive, 
please remember to cut off your used 
postage stamps and send them into Mrs 
Haselden in the school office. These will be 
sent off to raise funds for the Air 
Ambulance Trust. 
 
Thank you. 

 


